391 Totten Pond Road
Waltham, Mass. 02154
Telephone: 617-899-6900

Fourth Generation
Software Technology

March 27, 1970

Prof. Jerome H. Saltzer
Massachusetts Institute of Technology
545 Technology Square, Rm. 536
Cambridge, Massachusetts 02139

Dear Prof. Saltzer:

I enjoyed our recent discussion, and in order to continue to keep
you abreast of AED and its progress I have enclosed some of our recent
documentation for your review. Also included is a copy of the user's
manual of our first software product, an on-line Fortran Symbolic De-
bugging System for the Model 67 (FDS). I have included FDS so that
you could see the style of product and documentation which you can
expect from SofTech in the future.

We are extremely interested in seeing the AED Multics proposal
become a reality. We will send you a copy of our proposal shortly.

With best regards.

Sincerely,

\ (Qt’in.k“ \ "&/‘;J %_‘2"-—-\
CP:1j Cornelius Peterson
encl: 3 manuals Vice President
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